
   

            
 Purchasing Division 

 
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 

DATE:  November 30, 2022 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: IFB-5134-22-DD 2022 24 Road Multi-modal Path Construction 
 CDOT Project No. MTF M555-035 (24077) 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.   Question:  Will the City consider extending the question deadline one week to December 8th to 

allow contractors time to develop questions as they are bidding the project? 
      Answer: Yes, the inquiry deadline has been revised to December 8, 2022, and the posting of 

the final addendum has been revised to December 12, 2022. 
 

Invitation For Bids available       November 10, 2022  
Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting       November 22, 2022  
Pre-Qualification Application Deadline    November 28, 2022  
Inquiry deadline, no questions after this date   December 1, 2022  December 8, 2022 
Addendum Posted         December 5, 2022  December 12, 2022 
Submittal deadline for proposals      December 22, 2022  
City Council Approval        January 18, 2023  
Notice of Award & Contract execution    January 19, 2023  
Bonding & Insurance Cert due      January 24, 2023  
Preconstruction meeting        January 25, 2023  
Work begins no later than       January 30, 2023  
Final Completion         July 13, 2023  
Holidays:  

Veterans Day         November 11, 2022  
Thanksgiving          November 24/25, 2022  
Christmas (Observed)       December 26, 2022  
New Year’s (Observed)       January 2, 2023  
MLK Day           January 16, 2023  
Presidents’ Day         February 20, 2023  
Memorial Day         May 29, 2023  
Juneteenth          June 19, 2023  
Independence Day        July 4, 2023 



   

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


